
 
 

 

  September 13, 2007  

 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

 

Re: Stakeholder Consultation on Electricity Distributors’ Provision of 
Service and Application of Charges 
 
Board File No. EB-2007-0722 
 

This is to advise that Barrie Hydro would like to participate in the stakeholder 
consultation and intends to attend the stakeholder meeting presently scheduled October 
18, 2007.  

In attendance will be Mr. John Olthuis, Manager of Customer Service, Barrie Hydro. 

Barrie Hydro does not intend to request cost eligibility in this regard. 

We hope you will find this sufficient notification, however, please feel free to contact the 
undersigned directly if you require any additional information or have any further 
requirements to participate.  

 

Yours truly, 

Barrie Hydro 

 

 

John Olthuis 

Manager of Customer Service 

 

55 Patterson Road 
P.O. Box 7000 
Barrie, Ontario  L4M 4V8 


